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September 12, 2017
Re: 2017 Road Improvement Program — Contract 1 (Poet Drive)

Dear Resident:

Please be advised that on or about Thursday September 14™ 2017 weather permitting work will start in
front of your house as part of the above project. Work hours are 7:30am until 5:30pm. Work will
consist of new water main improvements and therefore some discoloration in your water may happen.

During that portion of the project, temporary no parking signs will be posted along the road in the work
areas, please do not park your cars on Poet Drive where there are NO PARKING SIGNS POSTED.

For everyone’s safety, we urge you to use caution when driving in the work zones and to be aware of
our construction equipment operating on the roadways. Please allow a few extra minutes for the
potential delays caused by the construction.

We would greatly appreciate your help in you could mark your sprinkle lines to avoid any damage to
your sprinkler system. We would also appreciate your help by watering your lawn after it has been
restored with top soil and seed.

Should you have any gquestions related to the project, please feel free to contact our supervisors at 732-
446-3390. Someone will also be on site during the project to answer any questions you may have.

Sincerely yours,
Management
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